





Dear Parents,

Greetings!

It has been observed that many parents request for early dispersal of their wards on the day of the Periodic Test which disrupts the smooth functioning of the School. If your child is not well, you are earnestly requested not to send him/her on the day of the Weekly Test as no request for early dispersal will be entertained as per the school policy.

The parents can request a leave for their ward by sending a mail to the School. In case of a medical reason, the medical certificate must be attached. We ensure you that student will not be penalised for his/her absence in the test.

Looking forward to your cooperation.

Regards

Mayor World School















